
Peglow Travel Award Guidelines (PLEASE READ BEFORE APPLYING)

- The Peglow Award is limited to $200 for travel within Indiana, $600 for
travel within the U.S., and $1200 for travel outside the U.S.

- You may apply for the Peglow Award year-round via IU Scholarships.

- If you are applying for the Peglow Award, you are encouraged to also apply 
for the Travel Award through the College of Arts and Sciences.

- Students may only receive a Peglow Award to attend a conference/event at
which they will be presenting research (poster or oral presentation). Monies
will not be awarded to students who are only attending the conference/event.

- Students may only receive one Peglow Award per academic year.

- If your PI is planning to pay/has already paid for a portion of your trip,
please indicate that in the “Has other funding been received/requested for
this travel?” section.

Please note that applying for a Peglow Travel Award does not guarantee that a 
student will receive the award. These funds are limited each semester, and the 
potential applicant pool is large. It is always recommended that students also apply 
for additional travel awards from IU (e.g., Provost’s Travel Award for Women in 
Science), scientific societies, and even life science vendors (example). 


